Business proposal

1 Zachary Booth owner of Cars for Less. LLC at proposed project 2111 E. Main
St. Mesa AZ 85213 understand that [ will only be allowed 3 display spaces along Main
St, and the front entrance will need to be left open. This will in no way effect our
business due to the fact that most of our inventory will be held at the auction yard until
sales date. A great deal of our sales are online and do not need to be displayed along Main
St. A good portion of our business is also wholesale and we only sell from auction to
auction. Due to that fact that we sell from auction to auction. A great deal of our
inventory is held at auction yards and has no negative effect on our business or our ability
to stay within city of mesa regulations. We also have a good deal of storage space in the

back where we can also keep vehicles.



